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Mr. Emery C. Arnold

New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
120 East Chaco Street

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Caswell Silver Well #S-2
Sec. 19, T-23-N, R-3-W.,
Sandoval County, New Mexico

Dear Emery:

Enclosed please find two (2) copies of survey plat showing a
proposed location on an Indian lease, in which the section to
be drilled is a short section.

Would you kindly advise me if my location is an orthodox
location, and if it is not, please let me know if it will be
necessary to have a hearing requesting a non-standard
location. Please note that I am staying the required 790°
from the outer boundaries of the lease, but that the acre-
age I am dedicating will be rectangular in shape rather
than square, and does not exactly coincide with legal sub-
division practice.

I would appreciate your telephoning me when you have
reached a decision.

Yours truly,
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cc: Mr. P. T. McGrath, District Engineer
U. S. Geological Survey
P. O. Box 965

Farmington, New Mexico




